
 Village T20 Finals Day- Parking Arrangements 

 

Due to the amount of people expected to attend the finals day and the limited parking available at Studham CC clubhouse, parking will be in a neighbouring field as 

indicated below. 

  

As pictured entrance to the T20 car park is accessed via Common Road down a small track next to Bury Farm entrance. If you were in Studham CC’s club house car park you 

would turn left out of the ground and take the next left at the cross roads and the field entrance will be on your left-hand side. On the day there will be clear signage to 

direct you to the car park entrance. 

 Access to the ground itself will be through a footpath as highlighted above and this should be accessed by all those attending as the club house car park will not be in use 

for T20 attendees unless disabled access is required. Please do not park on Common Road or Clements End Road.  

There will be car parking attendants to support parking on the day.  

 

Please note that the T20 car park is a STRICTLY NO SMOKING ZONE 


